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Notice 

In continuation to this office’s earlier notifications, the  students of        
M.Sc. (IT), Batch-2022, who have been granted admission to the 2nd year 
(3rd & 4th) semester during the previous financial year are once again 
informed to clear their pending dues (Course Fee) by or before             
June 28th , 2024.  

The failure to comply with this notice shall not be allowed to appear in the 
4th semester and other Backlog examinations. Timely payment is essential 
to avoid any inconvenience. 

 

No: F (Admission-Fee) ITSS/KU/24 
Dated: 24-06-2024 

                                                       Sd/- 
                                                                                        Section Officer 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


